
 

 Miami Valley District United Methodist Men 
Executive Committee Meeting 

Community UMC 
August 11, 2016 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President Chuck Craynon, who offered an 

opening devotional and prayer.  The following issues were discussed, consensuses made.  
 

 Secretary’s Report:  The secretary’s report was accepted as written by the president. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Bill Ewry’s treasurer report ($1,477.36) was accepted as presented by the 
president. 
 
WOCUMM Fall Event—“Understanding Men’s Ministry”, October 21-22, 2016:  On-line early 
registration ($45 early, $60 regular) is on-going.  The course will be held at N Broadway UMC in 

Columbus.    
 

MVDUMM—Fall Meeting (November):  The event is at Hoffman UMC.  This is an all-day affair.  
Chuck is sending revised letter to district churches about this meeting.  By consensus, there will 
be a fee of $15-20 to cover catered meals and other expenses.  
 
Next Committee Meeting:  We will meet 22 September to iron out details for our November 
gathering (Fall Meeting). 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned following a closing prayer (Chuck) 
at 8:40 PM. 
 

Present:  Chuck Craynon, Don Carroll, Bill Ewry, Ted Rose, Bruce Pickleheimer, John Sherer, and 
Pastor Rob, host. 

 
Submitted,  

 
Don Carroll, Secretary 


